
VCCA Kicks Off New Year with New President and New Website 

 

The Virginia Court Clerks’ Association (“VCCA”) held its 95th annual convention in Richmond 

on September 23rd – 25th. The convention of circuit court clerks elected the Honorable Linda S. 

Timmons (Orange County) as the President of the VCCA. Ms. Timmons commenced her duties 

as president on September 25th, 2005. The following individuals were elected as officers of the 

VCCA: W. Glenwood Lookabill – 1st Vice-President, Tina E. Sinnen – 2nd Vice-President, 

Larry Palmer – 3rd Vice-President, Gary M. Clemens – Secretary, Susan Gasperini – Treasurer, 

Gail Barb – Historian, and Wayne Cosby – Parliamentarian. 

President Linda Timmons announced a very aggressive schedule of committee meetings as she 

addressed the convention of Circuit Court Clerks at the Jefferson Hotel on September 25th, 2005. 

A series of meetings for October 2005, including the LGOC Committee, the Executive 

Committee, the Staffing Standards Committee, the Career Development Committee and 

Legislative Committee, will commence on October 4th. For more details on the dates and 

locations of these various committees, please review the Virginia Court Clerks’ Association 

website at www.vaclerks.org. 

The new VCCA website has been launched and information regarding Circuit Court Clerks and 

the affairs of the VCCA are available at www.vaclerks.org.    The website will be refreshed on a 

regular basis to provide current information and the status of key legislation.  
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